
From: Helton, Kelsey
To: John Mousa
Cc: Helton, Kelsey
Subject: RE: Are you available for Phone Call to discuss signs and other issues
Date: Thursday, July 15, 2010 11:26:25 AM

Hi, John- I am still out of the office this week and responding remotely from home.  Things are going
pretty well although I am pretty "tired" and dealing with some side effects of treatment...
 
I will be happy to discuss Creek signage further with ya'll.  You had previously provided a map with
recommended sign locations along the creek which we discussed in a followup conference call. 
Subsequently, I indicated to you that the signs could be placed on public property including City/County
owned property but that if private residences declined to allow posting of signs on their properties along
creek, we would not post signs there.   Warning letters will also be going out-  goal being by 7/23  - to
those property owners along creek where sediments exceed allowable concentrations for unrestricted
use (residential SCTLs).  Those warning letters will be sent to owners of property where samples were
collected along with adjacent property owners where similar concentrations might be anticipated.  We
anticipate that will include about 45 property owners. 
 
I have signs and overlay stickers in my office and can have them delivered them to you.  I think the
only issue now is if the City is available to install the signs and how may public access locations there
actually are. With that info Stu should be able to decide if his group can install signs. 
 
I don't have the map with proposed creek locations at home with me.  But will try and get into office at
least briefly to retrieve that and other site related info.  I am going to try and come in to office next
week for a few days prior to my next treament on 7/23.  Even if I am not in office next week I can read
email and schedule a time to talk to you.
 
I apologize for the inconvenience of all this. 
 
Please email me your phone number and I can call you from home.
 
Kelsey

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary
Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services
provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply
click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
From: John Mousa [jjm@alachuacounty.us]
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2010 10:38 AM
To: Helton, Kelsey
Subject: Are you available for Phone Call to discuss signs and other issues

Kelsey,
 

I hope everything is going well with you.  You indicated that you would be available after the 12th

of July to discuss the sign placement issues with the City and ACEPD.   Are you going to be available
or are you going to contact us for a phone call this week?  
 
Let me know what your schedule is if possible.
 
Thanks
 
John Mousa
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